
 
 

Life and Work – December 27, 2020 
 

We gratefully acknowledge the following donations: 
 
*Project Grace in loving memory of Joanne Hapgood from Catherine & Luke Grenning 
 
*Project Grace in loving memory of Bethany Pike from Catherine & Luke Grenning   
 
*Memorial Fund in loving memory of Emily Ivany from Patricia Bartlett 
 
We wish to advise the congregation that SuAn Randall, our Office Administrator, will be finishing her 
work at St. James on December 31.  SuAn has provided excellent service during her time with St. James, 
and we have thoroughly enjoyed her presence with us. We are very sorry to see her leave and wish her 
good health and a well-deserved retirement from her work at St. James. 
 
Registration Christmas hours 
December 28, 29, 30:  11am - 4pm   
December 31, January 1:  closed 
Regular hours will recommence on January 4, 2021. Monday to Friday 11-4 and closed on weekends.  
 
We would like to send our congratulations to Jake Thompson, St. James’ tech advisor, on his 
nomination for the MusicNL Media Person of the Year Award. His tv show, NL Now, was broadcast on the 
Rogers community channel for five years but has since been picked up by NTV and will be airing in 
2021. The show is hosted by Gary Wheeseltin (one of Jake’s numerous puppet friends) and has featured 
208 guests and 52 puppets. Good luck Jake! We are all rooting for you and cannot wait to see what your 
show brings in 2021. 
 

 
 


